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9 July 2020 

Stefan 
Email: fyi-request-13244-455c7001@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Kia ora Stefan 

I refer to your request of 6 July 2020, under the Official Information Act 1982, for the following 
information: 

Please provide all information, documents, correspondence, or any other information held in any 
form regarding the qualification 'Bachelor of Naturopathic and Herbal Medicine'. Please interpret 
this request to encompass all versions including drafts, and any documents held in any kind of 
backup system 

NZQA has scoped your request and has concluded that a response cannot be prepared without 
substantial collation and research, which would impact on NZQA’s day to day operations. 

We request that you clarify and refine your original request, to enable NZQA to respond. For 
example, the request could be refined to include information, documents and correspondence 
regarding NZQA approval of the 'Bachelor of Naturopathic and Herbal Medicine'; or information, 
documents and correspondence produced by NZQA within a particular timeframe.  

Please note, any clarification or amendment to a request is considered to be a new request for the 
purpose of calculating the maximum statutory timeframe for response – see section 15(1AA) of the 
Official Information Act. 

For any enquiries, please contact ministerials@nzqa.govt.nz. 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you also have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official 
Information Act 1982, to lodge a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, 
Wellington. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Grant Klinkum 
Chief Executive 


